

The President of the Board of Directors Loutradis Dimitris Professor, Director of 1st Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology School of Medicine National and Kapodistrian

University of Athens



Happy new year

HAPPY New Year and welcome to 2019!

HJOG remains vigorous and strong, with many efforts on the way to Scopus and Pubmed.

As a President of HSOG, I would like to thank all of you, for your continuous support and contributions through the past years. You have made a significant impact on HJOG and brought it to a new level.

Dear colleagues!

I wish for the 2018, great achievements and happiness.

Happy New Year, to you and your family!

Correspondence

Loutradis Dimitris, 1st Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, National and Kapodistrian University of Athens, Alexandra Hospital, 80 Vasilissis Sofias Avenue, GR 115 28, Athens, Greece, E - mail: adeptobgyn@yahoo.gr